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You don't often get email from 

Sir
I am writing again to express my concerns about Aquind
There are still many concerns and proof of damage this project will do to Portsmouth and
surrounding Areas.
Aquind has been rejected by the French Local  Government 
Could Ninfield and other Substations to the East of Portsmouth be considered
There are reports this could be a National Security Risk
Portsmouth City  Council and MPs of all parties are against the project
There are only Three Roads and a Motorway off the Island 
In the last two months we have had  an example of what to expect if the Project goes ahead
.  The Eastern Road was Closed due to water pipe repairs and caused Portsmouth to Shut
Down and Chaos in the Surrounding Areas,
Ambulances had difficulties reaching the only  Hospital which is off the Island Buses gave
up with there Timetables .People were Late or Missed School Work and Appointments and
made the Area Unsafe.
Why continue with this Project that is not Value for Money or Nature Friendly
        Alan Harland
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